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Date: June 14, 2021
To:  Public Safety Committee

1
From: Greg Minikel, P.E., Engineering Division Manager % %7 y

Re:  Request for No Parking on the South Side of Quay St. from the East Side of Lakeside
Foods loading docks to the West Side of S. 5™ Street (Item #21-0549)

The general manager of Lakeside Foods, Janet DePirro, informed us that when vehicles park on
the south side of Quay St. to the east of their loading docks, it makes it very difficult for their
semis to maneuver in that area and she is requesting no parking on the south side of Quay St.
from the east side of their truck docks to the west side of South 5™ Street. A map showing the
proposed area for No Parking was included in the agenda.

If additional parking is needed for the Wharf, the Public Safety Committee could look at
amending the existing no parking ordinance language and allow parking on the north side of
Quay St. from South 5% St. to the East.

The Engineering Department supports and recommends approval of the request from Lakeside
Foods for the No Parking zone on the south side of Quay St.
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